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Dear parents/caregiver, 
 
Over the last two weeks we have been notified of 16 student positive cases. I sincerely thank the parents for their timely 
communications around their child’s illness. In each instance families of students considered classroom contacts have been 
notified and informed as soon as possible of explicit guidelines to follow.  Parents have also been extremely diligent informing us 
when they are isolating due to being considered a household contact.  We have had over 50 families following SA Health guidelines 
due to cases within their immediate family.  This information has also been imperative to ensure correct communications can be 
accurately disseminated in a timely manner.  
To further assist us when communicating to the school of your child’s positive case please include the following information: 

1. When did you first notice symptoms and what were the symptoms experienced? 
2. When was a RAT/PCR conducted? 
3. Have other family members (who reside with you) tested positive? 

 

Many positive case parents have been quite perplexed on how COVID-19 has initially presented within their family.  We have had 
students with mild rashes, tummy pains, etc. turn out to be positive.  The majority of students presenting to our sick bay are now 
being sent home until COVID has been ruled out.  Please again make yourself familiar with the following symptoms and please do 
not send unwell children to school. 
 

COVID symptoms 

 Loss of appetite  

 Chills or night sweats  

 Cough/sore throat  

 Tiredness (fatigue)  

 Difficulty breathing  

 Headache  

 Muscle pain (myalgia)  

 Loss of sense of smell (anosmia)  

 Distortion of sense of taste (dysgeusia)  

 Nausea and vomiting  

 Joint pain 
 
Further information can be found at https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/ along with the Testing, Isolating and Quarantine for School 
Settings infographic (page 2) previously communicated out. 
 
Again I sincerely thank you all for your diligence in supporting the school to keep everyone safe.   
 
 
Warmest regards 

 
 
 

Karen Duval  
Principal 
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